UPPER SWAN PRIMARY SCHOOL
An Independent School

1204 Great Northern Highway, Upper Swan 6069
Telephone: 9296 4622 Fax. 9296 4775

Newsletter

Volume 10 Term 3 25 July 2017

Owr Purpose
We will create a cawing learning exwivonment that provides
studenty with the opportunity to-develop the academic and social
skilly they need to-achieve their individual potential.

School Website: www.upperswanps.wa.edu.au

Editorial If you wish to contact the Principal - Stephen.Green@education.wa.edu.au

Class Organisation 2018 — Are your children staying at Upper Swan?

Yes, it's true. It's time for me to begin planning classes for next year. Step 1 is to have accurate
student numbers. If you have children who are now in classes from Pre Primary to Year 5 and
you know they won’t be returning next year please send me an email, a note or phone me.
Making up classes is all about knowing exactly how many students we have in each year level.
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Kindergarten and Pre Primary 2018

Whilst it is still possible to lodge enrolment applications, all families who had their applications in
by last Friday’s due date (July 21) are ranked ahead of late applicants. It will take a few weeks
to sort how many applications we can accept. Please be patient.

Assembly Farewell for Mrs Guy

This Friday’s assembly will be hosted by our Student Council. The usual format will be followed,
but with no class item. Mrs Guy will attend to say farewell to the students then she will attend
morning tea at recess time. Mrs Guy joined our staff in 2010. In the seven years she was here
she made a massive contribution to our school. It is appropriate that we acknowledge her
commitment to our school.

Parent Car Parking

It was disappointing to hear last week that one of our parent volunteers had their car ‘keyed’
while they were helping out in class. I'm grateful the vast majority of our community show
courtesy and respect for one another and their property.

Mrs Dailey and | are working with the Education Department to see what can be done to
improve parent parking and traffic flow.

Bus Lane and Car Park Entry Point
This is a friendly reminder that the bus lane and parent car park entry point must be kept clear
at all times. Thank you.


http://www.upperswanps.wa.edu.au/
mailto:Stephen.Green@education.wa.edu.au

Interschool Cross Country

This Friday afternoon our Year 4, 5 and 6 students will compete in the interschool cross country
at Altone Park. The top three place getters from our faction carnival are chosen to compete. |
wish our team all the best as they strive to give a good account of themselves with their
performance and their positive sporting attitude.

As our P & C contributes to transport costs, all team members must travel to Altone Park on the
bus. This will be an opportunity to develop team spirit and togetherness.

Year 4 PEAC Tests

PEAC stands for Primary Extension and Challenge. Every year all Year 4’s in public schools sit
two aptitude tests. Children who have been blessed with the ability to be in the top 2% are
invited to participate in extension and challenge programs when they are in Year 5 and Year 6.

Without taking anything away from those who are fortunate enough to be in the top 2%; life is
much more about talent and ability. It's really about having the grit, determination and attitude
needed to make the most of your opportunities.

Explaining Absences

It is a legal requirement for all absences to be explained. Thank you to all families who always
explain why their children are absent. Your written notes, phone calls and messages are
appreciated. So far this year up to 40% of absences have not been explained. We are having a
drive to bring down this percentage.

Lunch With the Principal

You may be aware that many of our Year 6’s are
trained in peer mediation. Every recess and
lunch time four mediators are rostered in pairs on
playground duty. They assist children in resoving
minor issue that arise from time to time. They
also look out for cildren following our value of
being safe, honest, fair and kind. These children
receive a Legend award. Every assembly two
lucky legends are drawn out in a raffle to have
lunch with the principal.

These are the lucky legends from Term 2.

Term Dates
Be aware of updates as events are added.

August

4 - Subway Lunch

8 - Toastie Tuesday

11 - Year 3 Miss McGarry's Assembly

18 - Subway lunch

22 - Toastie Tuesday

25 - Year 4 Miss Reichenberg's Assembly

30 - Learning Journey: Open classrooms 5:00 to 6:30pm

September

1 - P & C Fathers' Day Stall

4 - Class Photos Day 1

5 - Toastie Tuesday

7 - Class Photos Day 2

8 - Year 5/6 Mr Probert & Mrs King Assembly
12 - Faction Jumps and Throws

15 - Faction Athletics Carnival

15 - Subway Lunch

19 - Interschool Jumps and Throws
21 - Interschool Athletics Carnival
22 - Talent Quest Assembly

22 - Last Day Term 3



3 CommonwealthBank Vs

SCHOOL BANKING Uniform Shop

Every Wednesday 8.15am — 8.45am in Library Tuesday afternoons 2.30pm — 3.00pm

Regards Helen Ainsworth -  School Banking Thurs_o!ay mornings 8.30am — 9.30am
Coordinator Enquiries: Jenelle 0411 183 099

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS

Voluntary Contributions for 2017 are $60.00 per child, per year. We do encourage payment of
the Voluntary Contributions for your child/ren at the beginning of each school year, directly to
the school office. Payments can be made via EFTPOS, cash or direct deposit into the school
bank account. Reminder Statements of outstanding amounts will be issued at the beginning of
each Term to parents. If you would like to make arrangements to pay instalments on either
Contributions or Charges please contact Wendy Dailey on 9296 4622.

Thank you to the families that have made payment to date. Your continued support enables us
to provide the extra resources we need to enrich your child’s/ren’s learning. The money we
collect is a vital part of our school budget.

There is an expectation that all students pay for incursions/excursions, or make arrangements
for a payment plan with classroom teachers or directly with the office. Charges for each optional
activity should be paid into collection envelopes and placed into the collection tin outside
reception. Permission slips should returned to the class teacher for their records.

PAYMENTS FOR INCURSIONS/EXCURSIONS
Please complete all the sections on the yellow payment envelope, especially writing the full
name of your child, to ensure that your payment is allocated to the correct child and event.
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.
If paying for more than one child, they can all be put in the same envelope.
Slips go to the teacher; money in envelopes goes in the black box outside admin.

See following page for Community News
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If you haven't already heard what all the fuss about

doterra is by now then now is your time.

Are you looking for Natural Safe Wellness Solutions for
you and your family? Using doTERRA Essential Qils you
can replace your medicine cabinet and your cleaning
products for Natural, Safe Toxic Free Solutions. If you
would love to care for your family naturally and you are
interested in knowing more i'd love to hear from you.
Book in your Free Essential Oil Workshop or
Consultation with me and lets get you started.

®
doTERRA (CPTG) essential oils represent the safest,

purest, and most beneficial essential oils available today.
They are gently and skill fully distilled from plants that
have been patiently harvested at the perfect moment by
experienced growers from around the world for ideal
extract composition and efficacy. Experienced essential
oil users will immediately recognise d6TERRA's superior
quality standard for naturally safe, purely effective CPTG
essential oils.

‘What can
doTERRA
Essential Oils

Do For
You?

doTERRA Oils can support the following
*Immune System

*Sleep

*Stress

*Mood

*Focus & Concentration
*Head Tension

*Sore Muscles

*Cleaning

*Cooking

Sarah Medwell

doTERRA Wellness Advocate

0438299184
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Keep the kids ‘Entertained’ these School Holidays.
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ENTERTAINMENT MEMEERSHIP

Upper Swan Primary School P&C is
raising funds. Here's how you can
help...

Over $20,000 worth
of offers the whole
family will love!

Help us raise funds for our school by buying an ¥ Westes
Entertainment Membership, and you can enjoy city summit ﬁdm

heaps of value over the school holidays.

You'll receive hundreds of valuable offers to keep
the kids 'entertained’ this school holidays, and help
our fundraising at the same time!

To view whats in the new book go to: OB QUL
www.entertainmentbook.com.au/flickbook/perth it R, Al

Upper Swan Primary School P&C

Contact: Sharron Attwood Phone: 0411116019 Email: Sharron@sharronattwood.com.au
To order your Book or your Digital Membership securely online visit:

www.entbook.com.au/8611z5

Alternatively, please complete your details below and return to school:
Name: Phone:

Address:

“mail:

Childs Name: Room/ Area:

>erth Edition$70includingGST:  # Book(s) and/or # Digital Membership(s) = TOTAL ENCLOSED $
>ayment type: [ ]Cash [ ]Visa [ ]Mastercard

‘reditCardnumber: __ _ _ _ /  _ _/ [/ _ __  Expiry date: /__ CVV*:
Credit Card payments will incur a 1.25% processing fee) *CVV is the 3 digits on the back of your credit card
cardholder’s name: Signature:

20% from every Membership sold contributes to supporting our fundraising



Paid Advertisements — if you wish to advertise in newsletter, the cost is $5.50 per week.

TRANSFORM YOUR HEALTH

$20 B/SCHOOL |~ il
$30 A/SCHOOL |

Mmus ccB& cck REBATES =~

Ellenbrook

| weightloss | youthful aging |
| energy & performance |
| lean muscle building | wealth creation |
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=== Have you tried everything? Are you finding it hard to get the results you are

Fully working hard to achieve? Are you sick and tired of being sick and tired?
equipped, o 1 0 5 1 7 5 O 4 Are you burned out? Stressed? Trying to find a solution? Well just STOP

secure cated: The Bridges Ellenbr ok.
undercover Lo g 2 © NUTRITIONAL CLEANSING WITH THIS INCREDIBLE SYSTEM MAY BE FOR YOU
. f i b
area. -
Fantastic -l Encouragement AN
g [ enrenet| | PROJECT IGMIT

outdoor play ] ) :

area. No bullying Ignite the most optimal version of YOU
Family Home policy. Kiri Stowell - Independant Isagenix Associate

M. 0450 954 495

A member of
E. startprojectignition@gmail.com

Nature Alliance

FDC.
Ext_:e“ence in - -
Pl g e TRANSPORT - AGE APPROPRIATE CAR SEATS.
Winfar for WA fof SEAT BELTS. AIR CONDITION VEHICLE.
2016 AIR CONDITIONED INDOOR AREA.

Making Your Busy Life Easier...
Before/After School & Vacation Care

NINETY EIGRT

ORGANICS

A HAIR SALON
WITH A ECO
FRIENDLY
APPROCII

A SALON THAT HAS = - - .
B s T Al PHIDRITY. Helping your child to learn while having

B0 HAIR COLOURS THAT HAVE LESS fun in a safe, comfortable envirm}\ment.
TOXIC CHEMICALS BUT STILL

DEILVER AMAZING :
LONG. LASTING RESULTS. o Safe Play Area ¢ Education Program

BENG GERTIFIED ORGANIC * Music Program ¢ All Meals Provided Scosen
PRODUCTS SAFE FOR THE WHOLE ) - Aeryiuets) APPROVED
FAMILY ¢ Air Conditioned

e—

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMINT TODAY. < At
CALL GEMMA = 0407 619 525 S et T

FIND US ON FACEBOOK oshc@letsplaycentre.com
WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/NINETYEIGHTORGANICS 28 Comserv Loop Ellenbrook klse s Pldﬁ
www.letsplaycentre.com Centre




SAA®S HOME BOUTIQUE

THE VINES
Sue: 0466 457 398

I SELL & LARGE RANGE OF LADIES CLOTHES FROM SIZES 6 - 26
ALL BRAND NEW WITH TAGS
JEANS, DRESSES, SKIRTS, SHIRTS, SPORTSWEAR, PJ’S, SHOES &
MORE!
ALL STOCK $20 OR LESS
PERSONAL APPOINTMENTS CAN BE MADE ANYTIME.

T T .
Other Avenues m
Collectables

We stock an everchanging
range of vintage, retro, antique,
secondhand & garden pieces.

We sell all kinds of 'wonderful'

to reflect your individual style

24 Great Northern Highway
Middle Swan WA 6056
9274 0490




